December 15, 1976

Dear Andy:

Perhaps it's human nature to take for granted the efforts and donations of a few for the benefit of all but it is my personal feeling that these benefits should not go by unrecognized.

After an agenizing summer trying to keep the machinery in operation since we were forced to move to Haines Hill, I can appreciate the work and frustrations that attended the move and problems that followed the installation.

In the final analysis it was to a major degree your generosity and efforts that we are in operation with a very respectable signal. In behalf of the Association, I'd like to convey our sincere thanks and appreciation for the very great part you had in arriving at the results we now enjoy.

Once we have the control equipment installed and working we will have all of the essential requirements completed. As you know we are working toward that end at the moment. Hopefully it will be done some time after the new year.

Please again accept our sincere thanks and wishes for a wonderful holiday season.